Important Allergy Precaution Announcement

Dear Valued Members,

At [Fitness Center Name], your health and safety are our top priorities. In light of recent events
and to ensure a safe environment for all, we would like to inform you about our allergy
precaution measures.

Allergy Awareness

We understand that allergies can pose serious health risks. In order to accommodate members
with allergies, we ask that you please take note of the following:

o Please inform our staff of any food allergies you may have.

e Our snack bar has been updated with allergy-sensitive options clearly labeled to assist
those with dietary restrictions.

« We encourage all members to refrain from bringing any allergenic foods into the facility.

Facility Maintenance

To maintain a safe and allergy-friendly environment, we will be:

« Conducting regular cleaning and sanitization of all common areas and equipment.
« Training our staff on recognizing and responding to allergic reactions.
« Providing access to emergency medical supplies, including epinephrine auto-injectors.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in making [Fitness Center Name] a safe space
for everyone. If you have any concerns or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Stay Healthy,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Fitness Center Name]
[Contact Information]



